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Upcoming meeting
Our next  meeting is  June 4 at  6:30 pm at  the Centerville  Senior  Center.   This will  be our Fish  
Fry Finalization meeting.  Remember, if you make a reservation for dinner, you are responsible for it.

Lion Tidrow named to District Post 
Lion Pam Tidrow has been named District Leo Club Leader.  She said has 
been asked to head Leo Clubs in the District 25F.  There are four of the clubs, 
one  of  which  is  at  Centeville  Senior  High  School,  where  Lion  Pam is  the 
Advisor.
 
Pam will also be interviewed for an article about Leo Club for the International 
Lions Club magazine.  She said she believes it's because she was a member 
of the Centeville High School Leos Club, then became a Lion at the Centerville 
Club and then the Advisor for the club.  She said the interview has yet to be 
scheduled.

Model T Museum to open in mid-June
Jay Klehfoth of the Model T Ford Club of America told members of the 
Centerville Lions Club the Model T Museum will  open in Richmond 
sometime in June.  Klehfoth and Benny Young of the Museum spoke 
to the club Monday evening, May 14. 

Klehforth said renovation of  a pole barn at 309 North 8th Street  in 
Richmond is nearing completion.  He said a soft opening will occur in 
mid-June.  He said there will be about 13 vehicles on display, although 
they have nineteen at the present time.  That will allow for a change in 
the display at different times of the year.  Klehforth said the oldest car 
will be a 1906 Model N Ford, a precurser to the Model T which came 
out in 1908.
 
Besides the display of  Model  T cars,  trucks and other  types,  there  will  be  a library for  research 
purposes and a gift shop.  The Model T Ford Museum was previously located at Warm Glow Candles 
in Centerville.  The Model T Ford Motor Club of America has its headquarters in Centerville.  Klehfoth 
is a member of the Centerville Lions Club.

           Future events
         June 8-9 – Fish Fry

         June 11 – Installation of Officers
June 25 – Family Picnic
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